
From: Gary Moselle [gary@costbook.com] 

Sent: Monday, October 18, 2010 4:37 PM 
To: dmabsupport@gmail.com 

Subject: Resignation from the Desert Mountain Club 

Hi Jill. 

 
I was disappointed to learn today that the AB voted on October 8 to offer $80,000,000 for the DM club 
before making any investigation of the current value of club assets.  

 
Clearly, the AB is not operating in the members’ best interest. 

 
Please process my resignation, effective immediately. 

 
Gary Moselle 
760-402-7828 
 


